
 

To assist it in assessing the impact of the exemptions, the ACCC wrote to Telstra and 
a number of access seekers on 18 August 2011 requesting market information 
relevant to the current state of competition in exempt and non-exempt areas. The table 
below lists the companies the letter was sent to. 
 
Company 
Telstra 
Optus 
AAPT 
Macquarie Telecom 
Adam Internet 
Aussie Broadband 
iiNet 
Internode 
M2 
ITelecom 
NextGen 

 


